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Prior to joining SAKG in June 2019, Cameron practiced at a large 
U.S.-based law firm in New York where he represented numerous 
individuals and commercial entities, including global financial 
institutions and commercial lenders, in all aspects of litigation. 
 
Cameron has expansive court experience and has successfully 
argued numerous motions and appeals on behalf of lenders in 
several state and federal courts, including the U.S. Court of Appeals 
for the 2nd Circuit. While at New York University School of Law, 
Cameron served as the Managing Editor of the Journal of Law & 
Liberty.  
 

EDUCATION 

J.D., New York University School of Law, 2007 

B.A., Southern Illinois University, summa cum laude, 2004 

 

ADMISSIONS & MEMBERSHIPS 

United States Supreme Court 

United States Court of Appeals for the Second Circuit 

United States District Court for the Missouri Western District of 
Missouri, Eastern District of New York, and Southern District of 
New York 

Supreme Courts of Kansas, Missouri and New York 

Kansas and Missouri Bar Associations 
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EXPERIENCE AND RESULTS 

 Obtained summary affirmance of U.S. District Court judgment 
dismissing claims against national banking association, four days 
after oral argument on appeal heard by 2nd Circuit. 

 Successfully defended appeal for a commercial lender in New 
York's Appellate Division, in a fraud action regarding a failed 
construction project. 

 Obtained a favorable settlement on behalf of commercial lender 
following borrower's default on a multimillion-dollar condominium 
loan. 

 Successfully defended appeal of multimillion-dollar judgment 
against guarantor of commercial loan resulting in affirmance of 
judgment. 

 Successfully defended appeal on behalf of a limited liability 
partnership, upholding the partnership's breach of contract claim. 

 Obtained dismissal of counterclaims in federal court alleged by 
commercial borrowers in connection with sale of billion-dollar 
loan portfolio.  


